APPENDIX D: Participating Museum Survey Invitation

Hello <<contact name>>,

I am contacting you as part of a study to gather feedback from key participants at institutions enrolled in the *Museums for All* program about the implications of participating in the *Museums for All* program for institutions.

The questions in this survey are intended to help us understand how institutions participating in the *Museums for All* program think about the program so far, as well as how they think about its future directions. The survey should only take 15-20 minutes to complete. We would also like to get in touch with some respondents for a more extensive follow-up interview, so there will be an opportunity to opt-in at the end of the survey.

Your responses will not be collected anonymously, but all of your information will remain confidential (your name will be connected to your answers, but the evaluators will not share your name with others).

Ready to take the survey? Click Here to Start

Please note: The survey is most easily completed on a laptop or desktop computer.

Thank you for your willingness to participate in this study!

~ Sarah Cohn Principal, Aurora Consulting

Do you have any questions or concerns about the survey? Please contact Sarah Cohn at Aurora Consulting at scohn@auroraconsult.com or 612-315-4350.